SCHEDULE

9:00 Tea, coffee, and light snacks will be in the meeting’s social room in the
building left of the meeting room.

9:30 Meeting for Worship in the meeting room.

12:30 Brown Bag Lunch and time for a walk, relaxation, conversation, etc.

Beverages will be provided.

1:15 Reflections on the morning experience of extended worship.
2:30 Closing
CONVENORS

Jean Rosenberg, Middlebury Meeting, and Michael Wajda, Bennington Meeting, started these full day
extended meetings in May 2022 and are committed to moving them around the yearly meeting every 2-4
months as possible.

LOGISTICS

Please remember to Bring Your Own Lunch if you plan to stay beyond the morning worship. Beverages
will be provided.

Overnight Hospitality: Cambridge Friends are offering limited overnight hospitality for Friends coming
from a distance. If you would like Friday night hospitality, it is necessary to contact Jonathan Vogel-
Borne at (jvb@thebornes.org) (617) 599-8153 or Michael Wajda at (mfwajda@gmail.com) (484) 639-3356
by March 22, 2024.

If you could offer carpooling or hospitality, please let us know.

Parking: The meeting has a small (10 cars) parking area behind the meetinghouse. Parking is also available
on Saturday in Longfellow Park circle. All other parking near the meetinghouse is resident only parking.
There are parking lots in Harvard Square (5 minute walk).

Public Transportation: Take the Red Line subway to Harvard Square, walk out Brattle Street to
Longfellow Park.

Announcements: In order to allow us to hold the deep experiences of the longer worship, and the
reflective time in the afternoon, we ask Friends not to plan to make announcements at the end of either
session of the extended meetings. The only announcements that we will make will concern the extended
meetings themselves. If you want to share information about another upcoming Quaker event, we ask
that you bring the information in printed form, which can be put on a table at the venue where we meet.

Regarding Covid: Masks will be optional, and we will spread out in the meeting room. If on that
weekend you have any symptoms of COVID, flu, or a cold, please do not attend.

Our vision is to strengthen yielding to the Living Presence in all Quaker gatherings for worship and
business so that the Inward Teacher can truly do its work of astounding guidance and infinite love.

For questions, please contact Michael Wajda (mfwajda@gmail.com) (484-639-3356) or
Jean Rosenberg (jrosenbe@middlebury.edu) (802-388-6453).

We look forward to being with you in That Which Is Eternal.
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